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BACK IN THE STUDIO! 

On Thursday we had our first classes back in the studio and I felt like I had won lotto! It was 

fabulous seeing the students in “real life” dance classes again.  These classes were a great 

success with following rules so we look forward to welcoming back all students this week.  

NEW TIMETABLE 

Attached is a copy of the new “temporary” timetable whilst we are on “Alert Level 2”.  

Unfortunately, it means we are not using the small studio (with the exception of small classes) so 

therefore senior classes are currently only 30 minutes, and we have had to start the dance day 

earlier and end later on some days.  It’s not ideal but at least it means all classes can run – yippee! 

NZAMD EXAMS UPDATE 

We are still hoping to have exams at the end of term and currently have a due date of “20th June” 

for exam fees.  Obviously this will be dependent on what “Alert Level” we are on but fingers 

crossed.       

HOW WE WILL OPERATE ? 

• No parents allowed on the premises (some exceptions are allowed however please get prior 
approval from myself) 
 

• Students must sit outside under cover in the seats spaced apart and wait for the teacher to let 
them enter after previous class has exited. 
 

• Students must use hand sanitizer before and after entering studio - supplied. 
 

• When students enter they will be placed apart and must ensure they keep the spacing for the 
duration of class. 

 

• Students must bring their own drink bottle (as kitchen area is closed to students)  
 

• Students to wear their hair tied up in a bun or plait (this is especially important for jazz and 
contemporary where floor work is involved) 
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• Teachers and Students must stay away from the Studio if they are sick or unwell. 
 

• The role will be taken, and noted down if anyone else enters the studio during a class. 
 

• Barres, Door Handles, Toilets and Floors will be cleaned between classes (where necessary). 
 

TUI GLEN SCHOOL DANCE CLASSES 

• They have asked parents to remain in their cars but you are welcome to drive down the 

driveway to park.   

TERM FEES 

Thank you to everyone who has paid promptly.  For those who haven’t I will send out statements 

shortly.  The senior classes fee will drop to reflect the 30 minute duration of class; and some 

credits will be issued for classes that did not go ahead on ZOOM.  Therefore, if you have paid 

already and you have a credit for either of the above you can take it off the exam fees. 

THANK YOU 

I would just like to say a huge thank you to all the students who attended their zoom classes.  We 

had a very high attendance rate and that reflected with the work shown in the classes that I had on 

Thursday/Friday so please give your dancer a pat on the back.  Thank you to all the parents for 

your support, your children are lucky to have you! 

Here’s hoping the remainder of the term is smooth sailing.   Continue to be safe and stay well 

everyone.   

Take Care, Caroline & Team 

ps – Where classes are split into groups A & B, the website has not yet been updated therefore an 

email will follow to let you know. 


